OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

January 15, 1957

My, Alan Antweil
Box 1058
Hobbs, New Mex.

Dear Mr. Antweils

We are writing in regard to the White-Geror Duncan-—

White Nos. 1 and 2 in Section 34, T-13-5, R=33~E which
you have recently plugged.

Mr. Bill Gressett, 0Oil and Gas Inspector for the
Commission has made an inspection of the location for
these wells and has found that at the No. 1 well the
marker is not cemented and one dead man wire has not
been cut. At the No. 2 well he found that the dead
men wires were not cut and the quarter quarter section
is not on the marker.

Please advise this office when these things have
been done so that a final inspection may be made and
the report of plugging approved without further delay.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. MOntgomery
Proration Manager
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